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The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) on Wednesday 25
th

 November 2015 

met with members of the Parliamentary Committee on Finance. During the meeting, the 

Commission highlighted its activities and expenditure in the 2014 and 2015 financial year its 

proposed activities for the 2016 financial year. 
 

 
 

PPRC taking Parliamentarians through the Commissions activities 

 

 
PPRC looks on as Parliamentarians go through its activities 

 
PPRC and Parliamentarians discussing the 2016 activity plan 

 

For more information please contact +23278201770/+23244739835/ +23288445113 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION 
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 
Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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